
     Northern Ireland 

         Assembly                                         

  

                                         PUBLIC ACCOUNTS COMMITTEE                                   

  
 
Ms Tracy Meharg  
Accounting Officer  
Department for Communities 
Causeway Exchange 
1-87 Bedford Street 
Belfast 
BT2 7EG 
 
 
  
 
   
Dear Ms Meharg 
 
 
Public Accounts Committee Evidence Session – Request for follow-up 
information 

 
Thank you for attending the meeting of the Public Accounts Committee on 
Wednesday 8 July 2020 and for the evidence they provided at that meeting.   
 
I am writing to ask you to provide some follow-up information.  
 

 With reference to the 42% estimated overrun in costs, a breakdown of 

the costs in relation to the £10 million already incurred to date? 

 How much of this £10 million was incurred by the public purse and 

how much by the GAA?  

 In relation to the capital oversight programme, details of the 

Department’s capital underspend and the reasons for it?  

 A copy of the current Casement Park Project drawings?. 

 
Please respond by Monday 24th August 2020 using the email address 
above.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Parliament Buildings  
Ballymiscaw 
BELFAST  
BT4 3XX 
Tel: (028) 9052 1208  
Fax: (028) 9052 0366  
Email: 
Committee.publicaccounts@niassembly.
gov.uk 
 

29 July 2020 

 

mailto:Committee.publicaccounts@niassembly.gov.uk
mailto:Committee.publicaccounts@niassembly.gov.uk


 
 
William Humphrey 
Chairperson 
Public Accounts Committee 


